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         10th October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: GCSE PE Mock Moderation 

As you are aware, GCSE PE students will be assessed in three activities for their practical grade, 

which is worth 30% of their final grade.  With this in mind, we are pleased to inform you that we 

have arranged an opportunity for a mock moderation in netball.  

This experience will support students in a number of ways. The moderation will give students the 

opportunity to experience an examination moderation alongside students from another school. 

This will ensure they know what to expect when they are required to perform for an examiner.  

The session will also support staff in the standardisation of internal marks. In the past, students 

have benefitted from this experience enormously.   

The mock moderation will take place on Thursday 13th October from 3.10pm – 5.00pm at Altwood 

school.  Students will need to wear their full Altwood PE kit. 

Please could you complete the form below and return it to me or Mr Sheppard as soon as possible.  

If you do have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Thank you for supporting this important event.   

Yours faithfully, 

C Gennery 

Mrs Cheryl Gennery 

Head of Physical Education 

              

I give permission for (student name)        to take part in the 

Mock GCSE Moderation on Thursday 13th October from 3.10 – 5.00pm at Altwood School. 

 

Signed:       Date:     

 

 

 
 
 


